Heather Cole <hicole@gocolumbiamo.com>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 10-9-2014 04:58:17 pm

1 message

joycecallahan@yahoo.com <joycecallahan@yahoo.com> Thu, Oct 9, 2014 at 4:58 PM
To: hicole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of
the successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: October 9th, 2014 at 04:58PM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Joyce Mayfield

Telephone: 573-993-5465

Email Address: joycecallahan@yahoo.com

Topic (please be specific): Local taxi cab companies vs. Uber "ride sharing" service, why it is against city
ordinance to let them operate in Columbia

1P:198.54.11.130
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment



